
 

Tanners Wood JMI School 
Website: www.tannerswood.herts.sch.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/TannersWood 

We Care – We Challenge – We Learn  

 

Spring Term 2017 – Newsletter Number 23 

Letters/Communications out this week 
 Dinner Money 

 SEND Coffee Morning 

 Year 6 Bikeability 

 English Week 

Spring Term 2017 
20th March English Week 

20th March 6.15 - 7.15pm Music Club Concert 

21st March Year 3 walk to St Lawrence Church 

23rd March Holly Class Assembly 

23rd March 6.15 - 7.15pm Ukulele Jam 

23rd & 24th March Author Visit for Book Week 

28th March Year 1 Terrific Transport Workshop 

29th March Year 2 walk to St Lawrence Church 

31st March Last Day of Term Early Finish 

1.30pm 

3rd – 17th April  Easter Holidays 

 

Summer Term 2017 
18th April  Summer term starts  

27th April Fir Class Assembly 

1st May Bank Holiday 

3rd May Year 1 Intra Sports Competition 

8th – 11th May Year 6 SATS assessments 

11th May Ash Class Assembly 

18th – 19th May Year 4 Hudnall Park Trip 

18th May Beech Class Assembly 

24th May Year 5 & 6 Hampton Court Trip 

24th May Year 2 Intra Sports Competition 

29th May – 2nd June Half Term 

6th June Year 4 Play Leader Training 

7th June Garston Fire Service visiting Yr 6 

9th June Sports Day KS2 AM & R/KS1 PM 

12th June Year 1 Phonics Screening  

13th June Year 4 Play Leader Training 

15th June Cypress Class Assembly 

22nd June Elm Class Assembly 

23rd June Reserve Sports Day 

26th – 30th June Year 6 Bikeability Week 

26th June Full Governing Body Meeting 

27th June Windsor Castle Trip Year 1 

5th July Nursery/Reception-Circus Workshop 

6th July Apple Class Assembly 

7th July Tri-Golf County Final – Year 4 

9th July Summer Fayre 

10th July Reports out to Parents/Carers 

11th July Year 6 Evening Performance to 

Parents 6pm 

12th July Open Evening – 5.00 - 6.30pm tbc 

14th July FOTW Disco 

21st July Term Ends – early finish 1.30pm 

 

 

Coffee Morning 22nd March 2017 
Does your child have special educational needs? 

If so we would like to invite you to a coffee 

morning on Wednesday 22nd March from 9-10am.  

 

This will give you the opportunity to meet with the 

SEND team, as well as other parents of children 

with SEND.  We will be meeting in the music room 

and we would love to see you there. 

 

School Blog 
We now have a school blog! Have a look at our 

school website page and you will find lots of great 

photographs of your children enjoying their 

learning. 

 

Attendance for the Week 
Class Red 

Less than 

95% 

Amber 

95% 

Green 

96%+ 

Apple 92.7   

Ash 94.3   

Beech 94.7   

Cypress 88.7   

Elm   98.0 

Fir 94.5   

Holly   97.3 

Juniper 93.8   

Larch 85.7   

Maple  95.3  

Oak   98.7 

Pine 93.7   

Rowan 94.4   

Spruce   96.4 

Willow  95.2  

 

Well done to Elm, Holly, Oak and Spruce with 

attendance above 96%. 

 

Class Assembly 
Juniper class delighted us with a fantastic 

assembly on Thursday morning. The children 

wowed us with a delightful performance and told 

us about some of the learning they have been 

doing this term. Well done Juniper class. 

 

House Points 
House Points 

Fine 170 Winners 

Morpurgo 115 

Blake 155 

Wilson 115 

 
 

 

http://www.tannerswood.herts.sch.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/TannersWood


 

 

 

Prescribed Medicines 
Please note that if your child requires medicines 

administered during the school day you will need 

to visit the office to complete the necessary 

consent forms. This would normally only be for 

prescribed medicine.  

 

We would also like to remind you that separate 

consent will need to be sought from the Time Out 

Club.  

 

School Book Fair 
Remember the school book fair will be running in 

school next week. We do hope that you will visit. 

The money raised will provide much needed funds 

for book resources within school. You can find us in 

the corridor / library outside the hall every day 

after school next week. 

 

Nursery Admissions Closing 

Admission to our Nursery Class is co-ordinated by 

the School. Parents are asked to apply online. 

Once the online system closes we will offer places 

to children using the Hertfordshire criteria.  We will 

continue to offer places in criteria order until all  

places are accepted.  We will then allocate 

morning sessions according to our Nursery 

Admissions Policy. We are unable to offer 30 hours 

Nursery provision currently and will continue to 

offer just 15 hours over 5 days.   

The online application system for September 2017 

opened on Monday 6th February 2017 and closes 

today, Friday 17th March 2017. Offers will be 

available to view online on Tuesday 25th April 

2017. 

This will be for children born between 1st 

September 2013 and 31st August 2014. 

Red Nose Day 

We have ordered Red Noses which will go on sale 

next week – further details to follow. 


